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The Task Force recognizes that the vision of M-CORES established by 
the Governor and Legislature in s. 338.278, F.S. is ambitious and its 
implementation will require continued strong coordination among state 
agencies, local governments, MPOs, RPCs, water management districts, 
and other agencies.  The Task Force also recognizes that the economic 
and fiscal outlook facing Florida has changed significantly since the 
legislation authorizing the M-CORES program was signed in May 2019. 
Given the potential transformational impact of the M-CORES program on 
the future of Florida, the Task Force respectfully requests the Governor 
and Legislature to consider adjusting the deadlines for corridor 
construction and other milestones in statute to permit thorough analysis 
and thoughtful collaboration on all key decisions. 

ADDITIONAL NOTES 
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on alternative language)   

The statutory deadline (2030) for project construction is too short 
especially given revenue constraints resulting from the COVID-19 
pandemic. 
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